

On October 28, 2022. A ceremonial meeting was held at Sheraton in connection with the 99th anniversary of the founding of the Republic of Türkiye. Representatives of the diplomatic corps, heads of associations and businessmen attended the meeting. The mentioned meeting was also attended by the Chairman of the Türkiye -Georgia Business Council of DEIK and the International Investors Association of Georgia, Osman Chalishkan Khavanadze. Mr. Osman thanked the Consul General of the Republic of Türkiye in Batumi Riza Kaan Yilmaz and his staff for organizing the meeting.